Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 596

From: -

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: No to extension of state of emergency bill
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 11:20:31 PM

To whom it may concern,

As a concerned citizen, | must write and say that qld’s proposed extension of state
of emergency bill must stop. We are no longer in a state of emergency as so many
people have had Covid and already recovered, including all my family and the
majority of my friends and friends of friends. The mandates and restriction and
anxiety and fear needs to be on the decline and stop. This will not happen if Qld
continues to be in a state of emergency. Other states have struggled before we
did and are returning to normal. QLD needs to follow suit and trust Queenslanders
to make wise choices for themselves.

Nathasja Sprong
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